You have been given this letter because you may have had contact with someone with hepatitis B. 
Most contacts of people with hepatitis B are at low risk of having hepatitis B, but depending on the contact, there can be a risk. Also, the State Government pays for hepatitis B vaccine for people who are contacts, so if you are not immune, vaccination can be arranged for free.

It is important you are tested for hepatitis B, which can only be done by a doctor and involves a blood test. We would be happy to see you to explain further and to arrange testing and vaccination as appropriate. 
Alternatively, you could take this letter to your regular doctor (or any other doctor) and ask them to arrange testing and vaccination.

For your reference, the details of our clinic are:
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>

> (CLINIC REFERENCE:


)

If you have any questions you wish to ask, please feel free to call us to make an appointment to discuss these. You can also get more information at the following websites:
Victorian Department of Health: http://www.health.vic.gov.au/ideas/diseases/hepb
Hepatitis Australia: http://www.hepatitisaustralia.com/about_hepatitis/hep_b.html
HepBHelp - Resources for patients : http://www.hepbhelp.org.au/index.asp?PageID=7
==================================================================================

For other clinics /  doctors who this letter is brought to:
This person has been identified as a contact of a patient of our practice with chronic hepatitis B. 
This letter is an attempt to arrange screening/vaccination of contacts of our patient. 
We suggest the person bearing this letter is screened by testing for HBsAg, anti-HBs AND anti-HBc
This letter was downloaded from www.hepbhelp.org.au, where more information about contact screening and other management of hepatitis B is available.
